
RECOMMENDATIONS 
ACCEPT letter from Housing Authority Insurance Group congratulating the Housing
Authority of the County of Contra Costa as a recipient of The Low Loss Ratio Award for
the policy years 2010-2012. 

BACKGROUND 
For the Board's information only. 

FISCAL IMPACT 
As an award recipient the Housing Authority can be afforded lower insurance premiums for
our General Liability, Property and Automobile coverages. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION 
None. 

Action of Board On:   01/13/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF COMMISSIONERS

AYE: John Gioia,
Commissioner
Candace Andersen,
Commissioner
Mary N. Piepho,
Commissioner
Karen Mitchoff,
Commissioner
Federal D. Glover,
Commissioner
Aqueela Bowie,
Commissioner

ABSENT: Fay Nathaniel,
Commissioner

Contact:  925-957-8028

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes
of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  13, 2015 
Joseph Villarreal, Executive Director
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C.4

  

To: Contra Costa County Housing Authority Board of Commissioners

From: Joseph Villarreal, Housing Authority

Date: January  13, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Letter from Housing Authority Insurance Recognizing the Housing Authority's Low Loss Ratio for the
Policy Years 2010-2012.



CLERK'S ADDENDUM

ATTACHMENTS
Award Letter 


